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Raising children for parents and/or guardians often proves difficult, yet the rewards are
immense. So it seems the state of Kansas should properly aid parents as best possible.

In doing so, I believe that parents should in almost all cases have the final say in their child’s
decision making process and health care. The state should not allow any entity to subvert the
parents’ rights. No one looks after a child’s welfare more than a parent. Therefore, clinics
and schools (or other entities) should not have the option of withholding information on care
given to a child. The parent, except in extreme circumstances, should always give consent
and be notified of medicines, counseling or birth control given to their child. Please honor
the rights and responsibilities of parents for the protection of all Kansas children.
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